
 

 

 
11 August 

 
 
Dear Agent 
 
I would like to thank every supplier, dealer, customer and colleague for all the support and 
friendship I have received over the past nine years. Each of you has definitely made a big 
impact in my life. 
 
I am going to join the New Holland team and use the opportunity to broaden my knowledge 
in the agricultural industry. My last working day at Staalmeester is August 12, 2022. I am 
sure we will run into each other again in the agricultural industry and catch up again. 
 
I can assure each of you that the good service and quality that everyone has become 
accustomed to at Staalmeester will live on and that Staalmeester will only go from strength 
to strength in the agricultural industry. 
 
For any inquiries you are welcome to contact Rob Schmidt. 
 
Rob.schmidt@staalmeester.co.za 
083 675 3669 
 
Regards 
Paul de Korte  
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